
Dromore Central Primary School                                                                               Principal:  Mrs H M Bentley BEd (Hons) PQHNI  

 

 

 
 

Dromore Central Primary School 
25 Mossvale Road 

DROMORE 
BT25 1DG 

 
Tel:  028 9269 2134 

 
Principal:     Mrs H M Bentley   BEd (Hons)   PQHNI    

 

 

 
 
 
8th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Over the past number of weeks, I have received several complaints from concerned parents regarding the 
use of our school car park.  
 
I know that the size of the car park is inadequate for the needs of the school and, unfortunately, the 
proposed work to improve it planned for the summer holidays was postponed by the EA due to the current 
funding crisis. 
 
Both these parents and I are expressing our concern regarding the persistent double/triple parking, parking 
on top of kerbs and walkways within the school grounds, the blocking of key entrance points and 
pedestrian crossings etc. Our main concern remains that poor parking may lead to an accident or worse, 
someone - child or adult - being injured.   
 
Could we please ask that you park thoughtfully and safely for the pupils and other parents of the school.  
Only your consideration can help relieve these problems.   
 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Heather Bentley 
 
Heather Bentley 
Principal  


